
Carleton Place Canoe Club Established 1893

Boat Storage Policy

The Carleton Place Canoe Club offers space for members who own personal boats to store them in our facility.

Assignment of the space, or place of storage is up to management and the Head Coach & Technical Director.

To be eligible for boat storage inside the Carleton Place Canoe Club boat bays, you must meet all the following

conditions:

● You must be registered for boat storage through our website and must have paid the storage fee of either:

o Annual Storage: $100 per year, per boat.

o Seasonal Storage: $60 per year, per boat.

● In order to store your boat with the Carleton Place Canoe Club you need to be registered in one of our programs or

be registered as a General Member.

● Boat storage terms:

o Annual boat storage fees are to be paid once per year. The storage term is set as May 1st – April 30th. This

means that the term/year resets on May 1st of every year.

o Seasonal boat storage fees are to be paid prior to the start of the storage term. The storage term is set as

May 1st – August 31st.

Boat storage fees are applied per boat. Therefore, you are required to pay for each boat being stored in the boat bays.

BOAT STORAGE FOR STAFF: Staff members are able to store their boats with the CPCC for free, with use for coaching

purposes only. Staff members registered in a program with the CPCC will be required to pay the boat storage fee

according to our policy.

info@cpcanoeclub.com
179 John St. Carleton Place
613-257-1838
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